
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear families,  

 

We are ready to launch our class twitter pages! The benefits of twitter for you, the parents, 

are that you will have instant access to pictures, videos and blogs that the children have 

created that day and get a real time window into your child’s exciting learning. You can also 

follow the school’s open account @OPA_LL. This account is a central hub for all the 

wonderful learning that takes place each week.  

 

To create a twitter account, you must log on to twitter.com and sign up for free by adding 

your email address, username and password. When you have created your account, search 

for your child’s class from the list below and click the blue follow icon. Please feel free to 

drop in and ask your class teacher about any set up issues and they will be happy to assist.  

 

 School account: @OPA_LL 

 Nursery: @OPALL_NURSERY  

 Reception (Miss Higham): @OPALL_Rainbow 

 Reception (Mrs Law): @OPALL_Sunshine 

 Y1 (Miss Ainley): @OPALL_1MA 

 Y1 (Mrs Parker): @OPALL_1WP 

 Y2 (Mrs Kirkpatrick/Mrs Barker): @OPALL_2KB 

 Y2 (Mrs Morris): @OPALL_2KM 

 Y3 (Miss Stocks): @OPALL_3ES 

 Y3 (Miss Rogers): @OPALL_3MR 

 Y4 (Mrs Poole/Mrs Waddington): @OPALL_4PW 

 Y4/5 (Mr Nicholson): @OPALL_45BN 

 Y5 (Mr Bower): @OPALL_5AB 

 Y6 (Miss Bedford): @OPALL_5MB 

 Y6 (Mr Charlton): @OPALL_6NC 

 

Once you have created your account, please send your child’s teacher a private message 

with your child’s name this will enable the class teacher to verify your identity.  

 

Once the class teacher has received your private message and has verified that you are a 

parent of a child in that class, you will have access to the tweets, images and videos that they 

post.  

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

 

 

 

Mrs R Skirrow 

Principal  

 


